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Posted on December 12, 2019

On Wednesday 11 December we took a group of our residents from Woodstock Residential Care Home to visit our local

sister Home, Hengist Field, so we could share some activities.

We were invited to join our friends at the Home to enjoy a pantomime performance of Jack and The Beanstalk in their lounge.

We were made to feel very welcome and it was lovely to see our residents sharing time together. We hope to share more activities in

the new year.

Thanks to everyone at Hengist Field for a lovely afternoon.
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